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CERTIFICATE OF RECOGNITION

Presented to the
City of Paso Robles
and Paso Robles Housing Authority
and Affordable Housing Development Corporation

In Recognition of the

River Walk Terrace Project

Groundbreaking Ceremony

For Successfully Beginning the Development to Establish a Place For
Affordable Living to an Age Restricted Low-Income Local Residents
Through 79 Units and Community Living Facilities That Will Allow
Residents to Not Only Have a Place to Live, But Build Community With One
Another. Additionally, it's Located in Close Proximity to Public
Transportation, a Park, Pharmacy, Grocery Store, and Other Consumer
Based Businesses to Meet Their Various Needs.

Congratulations and Best Wishes for Your Continued Success.

July 18" 2023
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